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Name writing

Last week the children have been working hard

to write the letters in their name. Please
continue to work on writing your child's name.

Here are some exciting ways to work on name
writing with your child:

Make a rainbow
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Phonics

Last week we began to learn some of our sounds.
Here are some videos for our first 3 sounds.

m

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/rh
59iSPu/WfmPpICm

a

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hv
dhJ9xI/FWuPRsd7

s

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/q9
1d5K9J/bs7r2ncn
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Counting in
Last week we learnt to count to 5. We have been

using these songs to help us learn to count:

1,2,3,45 once I caught a fish alive -
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VWWEUChK
0bs

5 little ducks -

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pZw9veQ76
fo

5 little monkeys -

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0j6 AZhZFb
7A
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50 things to do before you are 5

Making Music - Develop your child's confidence
with rhythm and movement by making music
with household items.

Mini Beast Hunting - Go on a minibeast hunt to
see what fascinating creatures you can find.

Hop, Skip and Jump - Spend some time outside

practising moving in different ways.

Please email any photos to your teachers at
50things@knowleswood.co.uk.
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Knowleswood
Primary School

We had a fantastic week with you all last
week. If you have any questions or anything we
can help with please askl Miss Watkin, Miss
Barker and Mrs Rolfe are happy to answer

questions.





image6.png
Number hunt

Each week we have a number of the week. This
week our number is 1. Can you go on a number
hunt to see if you can find the number 12

We would love to see some photos of your

number hunting. Please email any pho’ros to your
teachers at 50thing s@knowleswood co.uk.





